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Siobhan Simpson

From: Forest & Bird, Upper Hutt Branch <UpperHutt.Branch@forestandbird.org.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, 1 December 2020 3:24 pm
To: CR Angela McLeod; CR Hellen Swales; CR Chris Carson; CR Dave Wheeler; CR Dylan 

Bentley; CR Blair Griffiths; CR Paul Lambert; CR Steve Taylor; CR Heather Newell; CR 
Tracey Ultra

Cc: Vibhuti Chopra; Richard Harbord; Geoff Swainson; Wayne Guppy; Peter Kelly
Subject: Forest & Bird Upper Hutt Branch- re Silverstream Spur
Attachments: Letter to UHCC and all councillors AGedits.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Councillors & Staff, 
Please find attached a letter from Forest & Bird - Upper Hutt Branch that we want to be considered at the 
Workshop for Councillors on 9th December, to consider the proposed land swap with Guildford Timber 
Company Ltd and the potential development of the Silverstream Spur for housing. 
 
Regards, 
Graham Bellamy 
Forest & Bird - Upper Hutt Branch, Chairperson 


